
CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

CODE ENFORCEMENT/PUBLIC 

SAFETY COMMITTEE 

 

The regular meeting of the Code Enforcement/Public 

Safety Committee on Monday, March 20, 2023 has 

been cancelled due to a lack of pressing business. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on  

Monday, April 17, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom 

teleconference with no physical meeting locaiton. 

 

For more information about Code Enforcement/Public Safety Committee meetings, 

please visit the City’s website at: 

 

https://www.cityofmontclair.org/committee-meetings/ 


